F. No. 1-849/2013/
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE
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Port Blair dated the  October, 2014,

To
The Deputy Commissioner,
Nicobar District,
Car Nicobar.

Sub:Visit of team with the representatives of all the Tribal Councils
to the Autonomous District Council in the North Eastern
States.

Madam,

Please invite a reference to this office letter No. 1-939/2012-
TW/342 dated 19.5.2014 on the above mentioned subject.

In this context, it is stated that the programme for the visit of
the representatives of the Tribal Councils to the Autonomous
District Council in the North Eastern States to have better
understanding of the concept of the Sixth Schedule is yet to be
received.

You are, therefore, requested to kindly look into the matter
and sent tentative programme of the visit of the representatives of
the Tribal Councils to the Autonomous District Council in the North
Eastern States to this office for further necessary action.

Further you are requested to kindly pursue with the Members
of Tribal Councils to expedite their suggestions on the Draft
Electoral Rules, 2011.

Yours faithfully,

(Nabanita Ganguly)
Director (Tribal Welfare)
Copy to:

1. Secretary (TW), A&N Administration.
2. Concerned file.
Director (Tribal Welfare)



